
Social Programme/Online IELTS Workshops | Example Timetable

Tuesday 15th

15:00 - 16:00

Wednesday 16th
16:00

Wednesday 16th
13:45 - 14:45

Thursday 17th

13:45 - 15:45

Thursday 17th

13:30 or 14:00

Friday 18th

13:45 - 14:45

Saturday 19th

08:30 - 19:00

Coffee Club

@Mackie Mayor

Cuisine from 
around the world:


Saudi Cuisine

IELTS

Reading Club

Museum of 
Science & 

Industry Tour

IELTS Formal

Speaking 
Practice

IELTS

Listening Club York Day Trip

Relax after class with a 
coffee while you 

practise your speaking 
and listening skills. This 

week, we will visit 
Mackie Mayor, a former 

meat market dating 
back to the 1800s.

Spend some time 
with your teachers 

and friends and 
enjoy traditional 
Saudi cuisine at 

Raydan!

Practise your IELTS 
reading skills with 
Rahila. Today’s 

workshop will provide 
you with the skills to 

prepare for the Reading 
section of your IELTS 

exam.

Explore the history of 
Manchester at the 

Museum of Science 
and Industry. Learn 
about Manchester’s 

past and interact with 
the interactive 

exhibitions.

Practise your IELTS 
speaking skills with 

Chris. Today’s 
workshop will provide 
you with formal exam 
speaking practice to 
prepare you for your 

exam.

Practise your IELTS 
listening skills with 

Rahila. Today’s 
workshop will provide 
you with the skills to 

prepare for the 
Listening section of 
your IELTS exam.

Take a trip to the 
historic city of York. 
Explore the city’s 
many attractions 
and learn more 

about the history of 
the city.

Improve your: 
Speaking & Listening

Cost: Your food

Improve your: 
Speaking & Listening

Cost: Your food

Open to:

All IELTS students

Improve your: 
Speaking & Listening

Cost: Free

Open to:

All IELTS students

Open to:

All IELTS students

Meet other English 
language students while 
visiting new locations.


Cost: £32

Please sign the sign up 
sheet at Reception if 
you wish to attend.

Please sign the sign up 
sheet at Reception if 
you wish to attend.

To join, email Krystian 
(socials@themcacademy.

co.uk)

Please sign the sign up 
sheet at Reception if 
you wish to attend.

To join, email Chris 
(Chris.Nelligan@the
mcacademy.co.uk)

To join, email Krystian 
(socials@themcacademy.

co.uk)

To attend, please see 
Krystian or visit 

www.smileadventures.co.uk 
to book your ticket.

📖 💬 🎧

Book at worldwide lowest price at:
https://www.languagecourse.net/school-mc-academy-manchester.php3
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